
 Dear Partners in Missions:

God has been very gracious to us. Below are a few photos of the tenth-anniversary celebration services in 
Freeport, Grand Bahama; the youth had a great time during Vacation Bible School; and Mother’s Day. It 
was a great time celebrating all of the things the Lord has done in the lives of His wonderful people!


For more info please visit: facebook.com/missionaryjrblack
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